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   4th November 2020 
Dear Parents 
 

This week we are anticipating changes to restrictions across the whole country from tomorrow in an effort to 
reduce the impact of the current COVID19 pandemic. We are making some changes from tomorrow to ensure 
we are doing everything we can to keep everyone as safe as possible.  
 
Face coverings 
From tomorrow, in order to reduce the risk of transmission we are now going to require all adults and 
secondary age pupils to wear a face covering on our school site. This does not apply to children under the age 
of 11 or if you are medically exempt. Please ensure you have a face covering at drop off and collection times 
and do not be offended if members of the staff ask you to wear one. School staff who are on the playground or 
talking to parents will also be wearing face coverings. This guidance is the same across the local authority for 
all schools.  
 
Social distancing 
From tomorrow, please make sure that you maintain social distancing between your family and anyone from a 
different household.  
 
Waiting for the gates to open  
If you are waiting for the side gates to open at the end of the day, please make sure you are socially distanced. 
The gates open around 2:50 so please do not arrive earlier than this. If you do arrive early then wait out on 
the pavement or in your car 
 

Parents chatting with or waiting for other parents after morning drop-off 
Please leave the site as soon as you have dropped off your child(ren). If you are waiting for another parent then 
please wait out on the pavement and maintain social distancing.  
 

Groups of parents dropping children off 
Please only go to your child’s drop-off place. Please do not go to other areas with friends / other families. If at 
all possible no more than one adult per family for drop off or collection to reduce the number of people on site.  
 
We are expecting updated government guidance on Thursday so we will update you if there are any further 
changes which need to be implemented.  
 
Thank your continued support in doing everything we can to keep everyone safe. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us if you have and questions or queries. You can either phone the office (386640) or email us 
(donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk ). 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs C Boddy 
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